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Dear Parents,

CBSE is hosting a special webinar for parents on the topic

"Engaging Parents: Partnering for Successful Career Journeys" on
06.05.2025 (Tuesday) from 4:00 to 5:00 pm.

The webinar will be broadcasted live on YouTube and can be viewed using the following
link: https://youtube.com/live/UQuw-61cRI

All the parents are requested to view this important session as it will be highly beneficial in supporting
students' career journeys. The session will cover:

1. How career choices are changing

2. Best online tools for career planning

3. Choosing the right extracurricular activities for success

We appreciate your support in promoting the holistic development of students and seek your enthusiastic
participation.
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